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• Elimination of term limits does not remove the statutory requirement that the District hold 
bi-annual elections for Board members (held in May of odd-numbered years).  

 
• In some past elections, the Fire District has not had enough candidates running to fill open 

positions on the Board. 

• Fire Protection Districts involve a specialized area of expertise for management and 
operations.  Institutional knowledge of Fire District’s history, operations and 
management are valuable assets to have on the Board and eliminating Director term 
limits would allow for more continuity of governance. 

• The Fire District has a limited number of eligible electors available to commit to the 
obligations of a being a Board member and with some level of knowledge or experience in 
local government management and finances, fire protection services, and/or the history of 
the Fire District. 
 

 


